TOWN OF MORRIS



OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-TREASURER
P.O. BOX 28, MORRIS, MANITOBA, ROG 1K0 (204) 746-2531

March 4, 1985

Valley Steel Box 666 Morris, Manitoba ROG 1KO

Dear Sirs:

On behalf of the Town of Morris, I wish to compliment your firm on the construction of our firehall. We greatly appreciate the assistance we received from you in planning this project before it was decided the Town could go ahead with construction.

There have been other municipalities visiting this facility and we have received only compliments on it.

Yours truly,

Mrs. M. L. Devlin Secretary-Treasurer.

